Public Ways Safety Committee
Minutes
Bolton, Massachusetts
August 14, 2019

Members present: Mary Ciummo, Leslie Breeze, Holly Lauer, Mike Keller.

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m. The minutes of the May 5, and June 26, 2019
meetings were reviewed and approved.

Review of June 26 meeting with Town Planner, Erica Uriarte: Mary will send the Safe Routes to
School link to Erica and Chief Nelson for their information. Committee members were asked to
consider being a PWSC representative on the volunteer Master Plan committee.

MassWorks project: Joe Lynch is receiving bids; he believes the project will come in at cost.
Work should start this Fall with traffic signal installation first; sidewalk construction will be done
in the Spring. Unfortunately, Bolton did not receive this round’s Complete Street Tier 3
funding; by the time our Prioritization plan was submitted, there was increased competition
from other towns. The Town will reapply in the Fall.

2019 Moving Together Conference: Seminar information is not yet available to determine if we
want to attend this year’s event.

FY18 sign orders: Leslie will send the Committee the latest list.

Schedule Meeting with Don Lowe: Mary will contact Don to meet either Sept 24 or 25 in the
morning. The Committee will compile a list of discussion topics at our next meeting.

Posting Agendas and Minutes on Town website: Holly has created an “event” on our page to
post our meeting date and agenda. Minutes will also be included as an event and emailed to all
requesting them.

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. Next meeting is scheduled for September 11,

Minutes submitted Mary Ciummo.



